
If you have any questions with regards to a review of marking, please contact
Mrs Smith via email exams@king-james.co.uk

Wednesday 13th August – urgent emails only due to A Level results download day.
Thurs 14th August 9:00 – 4pm
Fri 15th August 08:30 – 4pm
Monday 18th August 8:30 – 3pm
Tuesday 19th August 8:30 – 2pm
Wednesday 20th August - urgent emails only due to GCSE results download day.
Thursday 21st August 8:00 – 3:30pm
Friday 22nd August 08:30 – 4pm
Closed for lunch 12:30-13:30
Important Information 
For post-results deadlines and information, please refer to the documents enclosed in your results envelope or check the King James's School website.
· I am unable to assist with enquiries about sixth form places.
· If your sixth form place depends on GCSE results and you wish to apply for a review of marking, please submit your application on 21st or 22nd August.
Applications submitted after these dates will still be accepted but may take longer to process.
· If your university place is pending based on A-level results and you wish to apply for a priority review of marking, please submit your application on the 14th to 18th of August.

Application forms are available on the school website or from the Sixth Form Office.

The exams office will close from 4pm on 22nd August and will not reopen until Monday 1st September.
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